
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
March 13, 2007 
 
 
 
Board of Supervisors 
County of Marin 
Room 329, Civic Center 
San Rafael, CA  94905 
 
SUBJECT: Agreement with Homeward Bound – Next Key Project 
 
Dear Board Members: 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Authorize the President to execute the agreement. 
 
SUMMARY:  For your Board’s consideration, the proposed agreement provides $100,000 in 
one-time funds to partially offset construction costs for the Homeward Bound Next Key project, 
which consists of 32 low-income housing units.  Residents of these units will be engaged in 
income-enhancement programs, including culinary training and apprenticeships in landscaping 
and building maintenance.  Housing will be transitional for up to two years. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:   Funds for the Next Key contract were set aside in the FY 2005-06 Final 
Budget. 
 
REVIEWED BY: [  ]  Auditor Controller   [X]  N/A 
   [  ]  County Counsel   [X]  N/A 
   [  ]  Human Resources  [X]  N/A 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Matthew H. Hymel 
County Administrator 
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